
Section 610.50  Required Notifications 

a)	Whenever a business creates a chemical safety contingency plan or its chemical safety contingency plan undergoes revision, the business shall provide the plan or the amended portion of the plan to the ESDA and LEPC and any other appropriate local agencies and departments that are included in the plan or needed for response.

b)	Notifications to IEMA required by the Act or questions regarding requirements should be directed to ema.tier2@illinois.gov or to IEMA, ATTN: Hazardous Materials Section, 2200 S. Dirksen Parkway, Springfield, IL 62703. 
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